
The Aurora Local APWU extends our
deepest condolences to our brother,
long-time member, steward and union
activist Tom Sullivan, and his family, on
the death of their son Alex at the Aurora
theater shooting on July 20, 2012.

Our thoughts and prayers go out to Tom,
his family and all affected by this
tragedy.

Sympathy cards can be sent to:
The Sullivan family
c/o Aurora Local APWU
PO Box 471234
Aurora CO 80047-1234

You can donate to the Alex Sullivan Fund in three ways:
     Make a donation online via PayPal:

www.alexsullivanfund.com
     Mail a check to the following address:

US Bank
Hampden Crossing Branch
18101 East Hampden
Aurora, CO 80013

Note on envelope and check "Alex Sullivan Memorial Fund"
Go to any US Bank Branch and mention the Alex Sullivan Memorial Fund to make a donation;

or call the Hampden Crossing Branch at 303-400-2780

Thank you for your support of the Sullivan family.
We appreciate your thoughts and prayers during this unimaginable tragedy.
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